
 

 
 

 
 

 
Note re Inquiry Report 

 
 
An invitation was issued on 23rd September 2015 to all interested parties to meet 

with the Chairman.  As a result the Chairman met with a number of parties during 

late September and early October 2015. 

 

At the meetings, those interested parties were informed that while work on the 

report is continuing, it will not now be published until 2016.  A further update will 

be given at Easter 2016. 
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